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Reflection: “Being able to say what is in you is the other side of communication.

Perhaps there have been occasions when you have struggled to find words to express
what is deepest in you — your faith, your values, your love. Then something changed

and you found the words. What was it like to be able to express your deepest self?

John Byrne osa

Please take the newsletter home with you

Dear Friends,

There is a wonderful line in today's Gospel --
'"Their admiration was unbounded'

The people were drawn by the goodness of
Jesus, which wasn't just a matter of fine words or
aspirations, but was expressed in actions. In modern terms
we would say that Jesus didn't just 'talk the talk, but He also
walked the walk'.

We are always impressed when we recognise
the 'genuine article'. There is a saying:- 'People don't care
how much you know, until they know how much you care'.

Jesus didn't look for publicity. He didn't want
people to follow him, just to see miracles - (‘Walk across my
swimming pool' - A.L.Webber's King Herod) - He wanted
followers who were willing to share his vision - and that
included the cross. To be a Christian is to be an admirer of
Christ, and his vision, and his values - not just in theory, but
in practice also, seeking to live the gift of the gospel even
when it costs. *

Wishing you every blessing in the week ahead,
Fr. Peter.

*T. Kehoe. Intercom.

Thank You
A Big Thank You to Fr.Peter, Fr.Michael Dunne
and Fr.Ronnie Dunne and everybody who organised
and participated in the wonderful Mass celebration of
our 50th Wedding Anniversary
in St. Laurence O'Toole's on Monday 3rd. We are
blest to live in such a great community.
A Mass will be said for you in gratitude.

Orlaith and Tony Neville

FAMILY MASS

The Family Mass will resume on
next Sunday 16" September
in the Church of St Laurence O’Toole at 11:00am.

First practice will take place in the Church on this Friday,
14" September, immediately after school at 2:45pm to
4:00pm.
Children from 2" Class and upwards are invited to sing in
the choir and take an active part in the Mass.

For more information,
call 085 1694220, 087 6383878 or 086 8362411.

The Irish Blood Transfusion Service Board
mobile unit will be at Gaelscoil Mide,
Greendale Road, Kilbarrack
on Wednesday 12th September 5.00pm to 8.30pm.

Blood donors are especially needed, at this time.

Our Lady of Mercy Artane
Blessing for Expectant Mothers
A special blessing for Expectant Mothers
Will take place on Wednesday 19th September 2018
In Our Lady of Mercy Church, Artane at 8.00pm.

If you are pregnant, we would love to see you there.
If you need any further information contact:
Alice: 8319770 or Eileen: 8319617
All are welcome

Refreshments will be served afterwards

BRIDGE CLASSES FOR BEGINNERS
Starting:-Thursday 20" September
Venue:- Sutton Lawn Tennis Club

Time:- 7:30pm
Phone:- Mary 087 6523245 (Qualified Teacher)
ALL WELCOME







